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TOMORROW, TODAY

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

Dear Ms. Blanca Bayo;

I am writing this letter in reference to Docket No. 992001-TX for The
Mobile Phone Company to request a change in the settlement amount to
$100 in order to get our certificate re-instated.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

ichael Kjaerulff
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